



Re: New Tennis Ireland Strategy and beyond.

A Chairde,

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the **Munster Branch Council** to formally invite your club to attend a "**Town Hall meeting**" on Tuesday 22nd of November 2022 in **Mitchelstown Co. Cork** to allow for you the Clubs to have a voice in the future of Tennis In Ireland. There have been many difficulties within Tennis Ireland in recent times but this is a process that can hopefully help us move forward in a positive way.

I urge you and your club representatives to attend so you can hear of the process so far: I urge you to have your say: I urge you to have your voice heard. It is your sport.

Attached is the official Tennis Ireland correspondence and the proposed agenda for the session.

Go raibh míle maith agaibh

Is mise le meas

Robert M Cummins

President Munster Tennis: Uachtarán Leadóige na Mumhan